
Memorandum 

FROM: Jason W. Weeks, Director of High Schools 

TO: Mr. Tim Wyrosdick, Superintendent of Schools, Board Members 

DATE: July 13, 2016 

RE: Addendum to PSC articulation agreement 2016-17 school year  

 

House Bill 837 (Chapter 2016-137, Laws of Florida), made several important revisions to the 

establishment and content of dual enrollment articulation agreements.  

“All 2016-2017 dual enrollment articulation agreements must include a description of services and 

resources that are available to students with disabilities.” 

Please see addendum to the articulation agreement which addresses compliance with this legislation.   

 


